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FAX SYLVANIA
DATE: September 1, 2009

TO: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission FAX NO: (301) 415-5955
Att: Mr. Bruce Carrico

cc: Paul Feltri
Osram Sylvania Products, Inc.
Danvers MA

FROM: Alan Jones FAX NO: (845) 635-5016
Osram Sylvania Products, Inc. TEL. NO: (845) 635-8698

SUBJECT: Notification of an address error in Condition #11 of Materials License #20-30024-02E,

TOTAL PAGES (including this page): 1

Dear Mr. Carrico:

This confirms our phone conversation of today with regard to correcting a just-discovered error in Condition
No. 11 of the above license. The address of our manufacturing facility and 'point of distribution' located in
Manchester NHi is 655 South Willow Street and has been since well before the issuance of its first New
Hampshire license.

The genesis of the street-number typographical error goes back to a letter I sent to the Commission on
January 30, 2001 requesting that the Manchester facility be added to the 'E' license as new 'point of
distribution'. That letter showed the incorrect street address. Enclosed with that letter was a copy of a letter
from the facility's Plant Manager, dated October 6, 2000, to the New Hampshire Bureau of Radiological
Health, requesting an amendment to their New Hampshire license to allow lamp manufacture. They
previously had been authorized for hamp R&D only. The amendment request included a filled-out
application form showing the address as 655 South Willow Street. The January 30 2001 letter with
enclosures were included in our 'E' License renewal application dated February 23, 2001 as Enclosure #2.2.
One further note: Enclosure #1 with that application listed all Osram Sylvania Products Inc. facilities and
showed the Manchester NH facility's address to be 655 South Willow Street.

It should be noted that I am not necessarily asking for a 'new' license amendment to correct the address. A
corrected page 1 to Amendment No 15 would be a satisfactory solution as far as I am concerned. I apologize
for the error and any inconvenience. If there are any questions on the above please contact me at the above
fax or phone number.

Very Truly Yours,

Alan Jones
Corporate Radiation Safety Officer


